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Ares (2010) 4,05 967

Dear President,

The European Commission welcomes the interest of the Czech Senate of the Parliament
of the Czech Republic in the communication on the implementation of Article 290 of the
Treaty on the Functioning of the European Union {COM(2009)673} and wishes to
express its appreciation for receiving its resolution.

The Commission takes note of the comments made on different points of the
communication. It shares the positions of the Czech Senate on the need for horizontal
rules concerning objection, revocation and other related matters.

The new system of the delegated acts will certainly constitute an opportunity to
strengthen transparency by the informal consultations with experts of Member State
authorities during the preparation of such acts.

Yours sincerely,

7l

Mr. Premysl Sobotka

President of the Senate of

the Parliament of the Czech Republic
reakcekomise(@senat.cz




